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  December 2004




Circular Letter: PBU   7/04


To: Special Schools and Schools with Special classes at Primary Level.
Additional Grant aid for Minor Capital Works Scheme for Special Schools and Mainstream Primary Schools catering for pupils with special educational needs in special classes.
The Minister for Education and Science, Mary Hanafin, T.D., recently announced a further enhanced grant for special schools and mainstream primary schools catering for pupils with special educational needs in special classes under the minor capital works scheme.

Currently under the terms of the Minor Capital Works Scheme the grant aid is calculated on the basis of €3,000 per school plus €12.70 per pupil. However special schools or primary schools providing special classes to cater for children with special educational needs have fewer pupils per class and inevitability receive less funding, while at the same time must invest similar levels of funding in respect of minor capital works.
The annual payment per pupil for special schools and special classes will now increase to €50.80 per pupil.  
Arrangements have been made for the relevant schools to receive this increased funding in December 2004. 

Any queries regarding details of the lodgement of the grant to school bank accounts should be directed to Central Funds Unit, Department of Education and Science, Athlone, Co. Westmeath. Phone No. 090-6483852.  

T. Griffin.

Principal Officer.

School Building Section.
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